
NOTICE 

TOWN OF FOX LAKE 

 

The Town Board of the Town of Fox Lake will be at a Meeting regarding a Slag project 

with the Fox Lake Property Owners on Wednesday, April 24, 2019, at 5:30 p.m. at 

Cabby’s Grill & Patio N10351 Howard Drive, Fox Lake WI 53933.  The purpose of 

attending the meeting is to Review information for a proposed Slag project.  A quorum of 

Town Board members will be present to observe and gather information regarding issues 

that they may have decision-making authority.  

 

-Ray Caballero, Town Clerk/Treasurer 

 

NOTE: For the most up-to-date and current listing of agenda items to be discussed please 

reference notice posted at Town of Fox Lake Town Hall, Fox Lake Postal Office,  Fox 

Lake Library and/or Official Town of Fox Lake Website at www.townoffoxlake.org  

http://www.townoffoxlake.org/

